
Picture Day is Coming!

Parent Association News

September Calendar

National Read A Book Day

9/6    National Read a Book Day
9/7    Preschool Family Fun Day 10:30am-
12:00pm
9/9     Elementary Speech Testing
9/10   Parent Association Meeting at 5:30pm
9/16   National Playdough Day at the
Preschool
9/18   Preschool Speech Testing
9/19   Drum-Perks Assembly for all students
9/25   All School Picture Day
9/27   1st Trimester Progress Reports 
           Elementary Free Dress Day
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It’s time to smile and say “cheese!”  Picture
Day will be on Wednesday, Sept. 25th.
Elementary students should come dressed in
their school uniform.  We will take individual
and group pictures.

The Parents Association kicked off the year at the
Sneak-a-Peek welcoming back families with shaved
ice and selling spirit wear for the upcoming year.
The first day of school signage in front of the school
was also a big hit! We’ve got an exciting drum
assembly coming for the students very soon! If you
are interested in getting involved, our first meeting
is next Tuesday, September 10 at 5:30 on Zoom.
During the meeting, we will provide an overview of
the Parents Association mission, goals, and
upcoming events. We will also discuss various ways
you can get involved, whether through volunteering,
sharing your expertise, or participating in our
initiatives. Everyone is welcome and no contribution
is too small! Hope to see you there!

Did you know that reading books with children
promotes language development, cognitive
growth, imagination, as well as fostering a
lifelong love of reading? We will celebrate this
day in our classrooms.  Parents can celebrate by
creating a cozy reading nook at home, setting
aside dedicated family reading time, and
encouraging kids to choose their favorite books
to share aloud. Hosting a mini book swap or
discussing a story's themes over dinner can
make reading an engaging, shared experience.
Make it fun by crafting bookmarks together or
exploring new genres that spark curiosity and a
love for reading!

The Mobile Dairy
Classroom of

California brought
“Cowlifornia” to

school.  We learned
all about cows, milk,
and milk products!


